
From: Ray Cleary <rec1313@aol.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/26/2013 9:30:55 PM
Subject: Re: Georgetown Fire

Governor did a great job. All the best. Ray

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 26, 2013, at 5:27 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Georgetown County Delegation,

The Governor wanted you to know of the following things she has done and is committing to doing regarding 
the Georgetown City fire.

□ Helped local officials establish a central relief fund for private donations, called the "Front Street Relief 
Fund", donations for which can be made at any First Citizens branch, with the understanding that the 
locals would organize a governing committee of local officials (city, county, chamber, and the legislative 
delegation).

□ Asked Director Cheryl Stanton at DEW to send a mobile SC Works group to meet one-on-one with 
affected citizens tomorrow.

□ Asked Director Duane Parrish at PRT to send officials to meet with local leadership on revitalizing the 
700 Block for tourism next Tuesday.

□ Requested U.S. Senators Graham and Scott's offices and the Department of Commerce to research any 
federal or state funding that might be available -  as we continue to research this issue, we will keep you 
posted on any findings.

□ Will be signing letters of thanks on behalf of a grateful state to the injured personnel, three firefighters 
and one police officer.

To donate to the Front Street Relief Fund, citizens can call any First Citizens branch or directly call the First 
Citizens of Georgetown branch at 843.546.8591.

If you have any questions or concerns, please let us know.

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

mailto:Ray%20Cleary%20%3Crec1313@aol.com%3E
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

